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Given the federallstate agreement to transfer all aged care funding to the Commonwealth, we believe 
that NSW State should no longer provide direct Home Care services through DADHC. We believe these 
services should be privatised through an open tender, just as the NSW State Government's residential 
aged care services are in the process of being. We believe private and community-based providers are 
better equipped to deliver high-quality, flexible and innovative care, especially in regional areas. 


